NTX FSDO presents:

Aeronautical Decision Making And Risk Management

Mr. Austin Robbins will discuss how to use your
own personal flying experience and make the
right decision while exercising Risk Management
techniques.

Mr. Robbins is an FAA Safety Team
Representative and a Certified Flight Instructor
here in the North Texas District. Mr. Robbins has
been a Commercial Pilot since he was 18 years
old and enjoys getting to share his passion for
Aviation with others while promoting a Positive
Safety Culture within the community.

From the South: Take I-35 North to Gainesville. Exit for merge onto
US 82 East via exit 498. Travel US 82 toward Whitesboro. Take exit
624 to US 377 in Whitesboro. Proceed North on US 377 to Cedar
Mills Road. Take a right on Cedar Mills Road and follow the signs to
Cedar Mills Marina. Seminars will be held in the Marina Lodge.

From the North: Take I-35 South to Gainesville. Exit onto US 82.
Proceed East on US 82 toward Whitesboro. Take exit 624 to US 377
in Whitesboro. Proceed North on US 377 to Cedar Mills Road. Take a
right on Cedar Mills Road and follow the signs to Cedar Mills
Marina. Seminars will be held in the Marina Lodge.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



